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� In this month’s edition: 
 
� Club Dress Code 
� New Website 
� Pats Green Patch 
� Dates for your diary going into the new season 
 

Your committee will give reports of events and fixtures that have  

happened over the season. 

 

If you want to see any relevant club activity in the newsletter please  

let us know for future editions.  Email: publicity@dawlishbowlingclub.co.uk 

 

    “This is your newsletter. This is your club”   We Hope you enjoy! 



Club Dress Code 
Roll Ups 
 
Players can wear what they clothes they want but must wear flat-bottomed shoes 
 
Monday & Wednesday Leagues 
 
White top with black or grey dress trousers or shorts flat-bottomed shoes must be 
worn 
 
Club Competitions including inter club matches 
 
Players and Markers will be required to wear club shirts with black dress trousers 
or black knee length dress shorts and flat-bottomed shoes 
 
South Devon League (SDL) - Mid Devon League (MDL) - County Matches 
 
All members will be required to wear a club shirts black dress trousers or black 
knee length dress shorts and flat-bottomed shoes 

Example of  

Our Club Shirt 

Club Website: dawlishbowlingclub.co.uk     available soon!!! 

Your committee have designed a new website, ready for the new season. You 
will find all the information you need about the club and also about the rules of 
the game 

We hope to encourage new members through the site so please share and 
advertise on your socials 

We have created new emails for some of the committee members so they can 
be transferred in the future We hope you like the site! 

Please note, all fixtures and club competitions will still be on the clubhouse 
noticeboards this will remain your main reference point! 

 



Well here we are people, April is upon us and I bet your all-getting super excited 
at the prospect of the 2023 season. Well, I can’t do anything to improve your 
bowling, but I think I can give you a better green to play on. � 

 

Preparations for the start of the season are going slower than I would like due to 
the wet weather. We are trying to catch every dry day we can, but it is slowing 
our preparations.  

 

DON’T PANIC, the green should be open as expected on the 15th. Please 
remember people; it’s a work in progress, which will continue as the season goes 
on. There will be at least one day each month when the green will be closed for 
the whole day. This will be so on-going maintenance can be carried out. Keep 
an eye out on the new “green keepers notice board” which will be in the 
clubhouse for advance warnings of green maintenance days. 

 

I hope you all have a good season and together we can have a green, which we 
all look forward to playing on right through to the end of September.  

Happy Bowling People!                                                                 Pat Hind Green keeper 

     
   



 

 
After this edition we will only include fixtures for the month ahead  
 
Sunday 02 April 12:00 - Club Committee Meeting (Clubhouse) 
 
Saturday 15 April 11:00 - registration/Opening day  
(in agreement with the Green keeper and weather permitting) 
 
Monday 17 April 18:00 (as above) Monday Night League commences 
 
Wednesday 19 April 10:00 (as above) Wednesday Morning League commences 
 
Friday 21 April 19:00 - Draw for club competitions (Clubhouse)  
 
Saturday 22 April 11:30 Friendly against Visually Impaired Bowling Group from Bristol (home) 
 
Saturday 29 April – Topsham (Away) New 
 
Sunday 14 May 10:00 – 16:00 May Open Day (Have a go at bowls) 
 
Sunday 21 May 9:45 - Team Registration - Stuart Mayne Cup (Charity day) 
 
Sunday 4 June 10:00 - Draw followed by mixed triples 
 
Sunday 11 June 10:00 - Draw followed by men’s triples 
 
Sunday 18 June 9:45 - Team Registration - Dawlish Celebrates Carnival (Charity day) 
 
Sunday 25 June - Friendly against Topsham Bowling Club (Home) Amended 
 
Sunday 2 July 10:00 - Draw followed by fours 
 
Saturday 15 July - Whitelegge Cup at Marina Bowling Club 
 
Sunday 23 July 9:45 Team Registration - Paul Carpenter Cup (Charity day) 
 
Sunday 6 – Saturday 12 August - Sefton Cup week 
 
Sunday 27 August 9:45 - Team Registration Rodney Gover Cup (Charity day) 
 
 
Your support for the Charity days is important and appreciated Thank You 
 
 
Friday 8, Saturday 9, Sunday 10 September – Club Finals Weekend 
(If you know that you cannot make these dates please do not put your name down for the 
competitions). 


